Debra Thompson

From: Ken and JoAnn Thynes <kjthynes@aptalaska.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 10:58 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Comment for Sept 10 Meeting

hi!

I recommend the Borough Assembly NOT proceed with the changes to Emergency Order 2020-19.
Updating to change references of the City to Borough is fine.

If you want to proceed with this major change, put it up for vote by citizens.

Thanks for reading,

JoAnn Thynes



